PETROLEUM AND ITS PRODUCTS

GULF OIL CORPORATION |

P. O. Box 2167
Hobbs, New Mexico FORT WORTH
PRODUCTION DIVISION

December 22, 1960

Mr, Joe Ramey
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This is in regard to our discussion concerning our appli-
cation for administrative aspproval for disposal of produced water
from our Ramsay Block properties until our injection wells in the
pilot flood have been reworked. This water will be disposed in the
Jo F. Janda "F'" No. 17 as per attached gpplication.

Our application for administrative approval is being
submitted this date. It is requested that emergency approval be
given for this matter in order that we may proceed with plans at
the earliest date,

Yours very truly,
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J. M. RUSSELL
Area Production Manager
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